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June 2017                                              VOLUME XXXIX                                         No. 06 

  President Don Wood  

Dear Members, 

Sometimes the best of plans don’t work out as Randy and I can attest. Randy Still and I had 

planned to attend the AACA National Spring Meet in Huntington, West VA due to rain & storm 

predictions we decided it best not to go yet we were thankful to hear it held off and the show 

went on. 

Our next meeting is scheduled at the ETSU Center on June 19, 2017; there will be discussion 

about touring the City Garage in Greenville and July 15, 2017 being the day of the Fun Fest Car 

show. We will have updates on Allandale and FunFest.This is a small photograph of the Fun Fest 

Plaque.  

 

If you are still wondering about what you should do for Father’s Day, June 18 why not take your 

Father to a car show. To all fathers, remember it is Happy Father’s Day to you.                      

Don Wood 

 

 

 

 

 The President’s Message  
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  Update from Dave Williams                                                                                       

Flyers                                                                                                                                                                        

As you recall we are not mailing show flyers to the local Kingsport area registrants from 

previous years. I will mail flyers to “out of the area registrants”. We need all active club 

members who attend/sponsor car shows this summer to distribute Allandale 2017 flyers.  

Shirts 

I plan to submit our shirt order in coming days. Note that we will only order 140 shirts this year 

so hopefully we will sell out at the Allandale Show. We will sell Allandale 2016 and 2017 shirts 

at the Fun Fest Show. Please volunteer to help Randy with the Fun Fest show. Help is needed at 

registration. 

Plans 

I am working with Randy to identify Kingsport businesses and city departments which have 

antique or classic vehicles for display at Allandale, (e, g. hearse, fire engine, delivery truck) I 

would also like to provide a special invitation to owners of antique or classic vehicles purchased 

from Kingsport car dealerships no longer in business (e.g. Latimer Looney Chevrolet, Tom 

Yancey Lincoln Mercury, etc.) Let us know if you wish to help us with this.  We will also 

contact the Tesla dealership in Knoxville and ask them to display a vehicle in addition to the 

local one we have lined up for display. 

Cruise In Schedule 
 

Dave has confirmed the 
following cruise in (4th 

Friday) dates with Ruth 

Ford of Colonial Heights 

Sonic:  June 23, July 28, 

August 25 and September 

22. Please plan to attend 

these cruise-ins given Ruth's 

hospitality in feeding our 

attendees.  Ruth will attend 

Allandale 2017 as we 

sponsor an ad and plaque for 

Sonic.  

 

                                                                                                                      

Starting June 1st through October 15th we 

will be processing ½ year memberships for 

the 2017 year. The ½ year membership 

includes the months June through December 

at a cost of only $18.00 ($23 for non-US 

members). 

 

The ½ year members receive three bi-monthly 

issues of ANTIQUE 

AUTOMOBILE magazine, (July/August, 

Sept/Oct, & Nov/Dec). 

The ½ year membership is for first time 

new members only. It doesn't apply to 

current members that are late in paying their 

yearly dues or members that have left their 

membership lapse for a year or more and wish 

to reinstate their membership. 

    

June 12, 2017  

Linda Medlin had more surgeryon her throat two 

weeks ago and she is home now.        

Tom Hughes had back surgery and is at NHC. 

Dave Berry and his wife are also at NHC. 

Deborah Crawford continues Chemotherapy. 

 

Randy Still sent this photo 

of a 1947 Crosley Pick up 

at Ault Park 

Fun Fest Award

 

 

 


